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MEDIA RELEASE

Aircraft incident
23 January 2020

The NSW Rural Fire Service is investigating reports of a serious incident involving an aircraft in
southern NSW this afternoon.

Contact was lost with a Large Air Tanker which was working in the Snowy Monaro area.
Local ground crews indicate the aircraft may have crashed.
A number of helicopters are in the area carrying out a search.

No further information is available at this time.

For more information contact the State Duty Media Officer on 9898 1855
For current incidents or major fire updates visit www.rfs.nsw.gov.au




